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Report on subject cataloging activities from the Art Libraries Society of North America (ARLIS/NA)
The transition from the online proposal form to using the Minaret system for SACO proposals is beginning to be felt in the number of subject proposals coming from art catalogers. The Frick Art Reference Library has joined the BIBCO Program which should increase the number of their subject proposals.

We are watching developments in the form/genre arena as well as RDA code development for subjects.

In previous reports, I've mentioned the establishment and funding of the Built Works Registry, based at Columbia. It has not yet taken off but we hope that it will significantly increase the number of authorized headings for built works. The story is pretty much the same for the Cultural Object Name Authority, based at the Getty.

The 2012 ARLIS/NA conference will be held in late March in Toronto.
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